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Thursday 2nd April 2020  
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
First of all, I hope that you are keeping safe and well at home during these very difficult and 
unprecedented times. Whilst, we have faced a number of challenges over the past few 
weeks, as a school community, we have been able to overcome these and work together to 
ensure that our children remain safe and happy and continue to learn new skills and 
knowledge.  
 
The staff have greatly enjoyed sharing the photographs of your home learning and whilst, 
we are missing you all we can see that you are safe and are enjoying the work your teachers 
have set. Thank you also to those of you who have taken the time to personally thank 
teachers and school staff, your kind words mean a great deal and are very much 
appreciated.  
 
If for any reason you are unable to access the internet and/or have limited technology at 
home, please do not worry about the amount of work your child is able to complete on-
line. Many of us here are also facing the challenging of trying to work from home, whilst 
home educating and facing daily uncertainties, it is not easy and I am sure that you will all 
be doing your best.  
 
School would have closed tomorrow, Friday 3rd April, for the two week Easter holiday, re-
opening on Monday 20th April. Whilst, provision will continue to be made by school to care 
for the children of Key Workers, teachers will not set any home-learning tasks during this 
period. I am sure that you will come up with lots of creative ways to enjoy the ‘holiday’ from 
the safety of your homes and we look forward to sharing your pictures following the break.  
 
A reminder that you are able to follow Masses during Holy week and on Easter Sunday via 
Sacred Heart church’s webcam.   
 
Wishing you a blessed and peaceful Easter  
 
Mrs Dungworth 
Headteacher  


